
 

 
 

110 Campus Lane · Butler, PA 16001 · 724-287-8721 

 

September 17, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Earlier this month, I shared that three water fixtures at the Intermediate High School had 
reported elevated levels of lead. As a result, those fixtures were shut off until we were able to 
replace them.  
 
In addition, we ordered more water quality testing at the Intermediate High School and I 
received the results today. As always, they have been posted to our website.  
 
Of the fourteen additional samples that were collected at the Intermediate High School, three 
sinks showed elevated levels of lead. Those sinks have now been shut off.  
 
Our water quality engineers are working with our maintenance department to do additional 
testing and investigate the cause. In the meantime, we are also working on a long term solution 
to ensure our students, faculty and staff have access to safe water at the Intermediate High 
School.  
 
We will continue to keep you updated throughout this process. Thank you for your patience 
and understanding. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Brian J. White, Jr. Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

Butler Area School District 


